




MINUTES

 


FOR THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF THE 

LAC STE. ANNE AND LAKE ISLE WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT SOCIETY





HELD ON AUGUST 23, 2014


AT ALBERTA BEACH AGRIPLEX, ALBERTA BEACH 

Call to Order:  

The meeting was called to order by President Bernie Poulin at 10:04 a.m. 
Attendance:

A sign-in sheet was available and approximately 55 people were in attendance.  The executive were introduced. Membership applications were made available to those interested in a membership in the Society. It was explained that those who paid for a membership could vote at the AGM.
Approval of agenda: 
Cornelia Helland moved that the agenda be approved. 

All in favour.  








CARRIED
Approval of the Minutes of the AGM April 27, 2014. 
Bernie Poulin read the minutes. 

Steve Eckert moved that the minutes be adopted as read. 

All in favour.   








CARRIED

Report of the Chair: 

Handouts were provided but not read.

Bernie Poulin updated the audience on the current status of the Society in regards to the Watershed Report, letter of appeal for funds to various counties, villages etc. for assistance with the Watershed Report,  our website, and application of charitable donation status to Revenue Canada.

Anne Morrison moved the report be adopted as presented. 

All in favour. 






CARRIED 
Financial Report: 

Handout provided to attendees. 

Financial Statement for the period January 1, 2013 to July 31, 2014 detailed the assets, liabilities, income, disbursements and balance of the bank account for the Society.  

Balance is -$9,418.31. 

Election of 3 Directors and 2 Alternates for a 4 year term:    

Bernie Poulin called for the nominations of the 3 Directors.
Diane Gibbs nominated Carla Laidlaw.

Ann Morrison nominated Angela Duncan.

Angela Duncan nominated Patricia Fish. 

Bernie Poulin called for nominations of the 2 Alternates.

Steve Eckert nominated Rick Arndt.

Carla Laidlaw nominated Michelle Hiltz. 

All nominees accepted their nominations and spoke of their commitment and interest in the lakes. 

Bernie Poulin asked if there were further nominations. 

Bernie Poulin asked if there were further nominations.

Bernie Poulin asked if there were further nominations. 

No further nominations were presented. 

All nominees were congratulated.

Other Business:
Lively discussion from the attendees regarding the pros and cons of the Watershed Report, invasive weeds, west grazing pasture, contamination from golf courses, Pine Lake, DFO and we need an action strategy prior to the completion of the report. 
Wayne Borle adjourned the meeting at 11:25 a.m. 

